
From: Michael Campbell
To: E_Clerks; Ron Green
Subject: [External] OR07/20 932 Eagle St North - BHR Properties
Date: Thursday, September 22, 2022 1:17:30 PM

Hello,

My name is Michael and my wife and 2 toddlers live nearby the proposed development site at
932 Eagle St. North. I'm writing today with a request to have the following statement read at
the Public Meeting on Sept 27th for clarification about construction plans, specifically how
many trees will be cut down to make way for the building:

There are several large mature trees on the proposed development site that provide
valuable shade, visual appeal, and environmental benefit for our and our neighbours' yards.
Shade is crucial for safety and wellbeing while outside in the summer days, especially for the
young children and the elderly who live nearby. Also, numerous studies prove that connecting
with nature is important for mental health. Furthermore, trees remove carbon dioxide from
the environment, improving the quality of air for all surrounding residents. 

How many trees does BHR Properties plan on removing on the proposed development site and
are there any plans to address the negative impacts this action will have on the quality of life
for the surrounding residents?

Thank you.
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